
 

QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  
 
3 questions received from members of the public. 
 
1. From Ms Hattle to Councillor B Maney 

How much money has been spent via S106 on bus stops in East Tilbury, 
Linford and Horndon in the last 10 years including bus stops and shelters for 
future approved developments? 

 
2. From Ms Byrne to Councillor Snell 
 

At the Extraordinary Corporate overview and Scrutiny meeting held on 
the 1 November 2023, Councillor Snell stated that the councils 
Transformational fund contained £12 million. On the 14 February 2024 
Cllr Snell again stated at the Corporate Overview and Scrutiny meeting 
that the fund now stands at approximately £7.5 million. What is this 
money earmarked for now? 

 
3. From Ms Ramdenee to Councillor B Maney 
 

Why is the Council willing to pour more and more money into the  
 project at Stanford station, potentially borrowing £15m to do this, when 
 they're cutting essential services for vulnerable residents of the  
 borough? 


